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2022 saw the group moving back to some relative normality with the group able to meet in person. 
The relationship between the practice and the patient representatives is working well. With both parties able to express their views, objectives and ideas freely. 
Attracting new members remains difficult but the appearance of four new faces at the January meeting is encouraging. 
On the downside the news that meeting rooms will no longer be available after 1st February was disappointing. 

Finally a big thank you to my vice chair, Julie Hykin, for her support advice and commitment to the panel. 

Trevor Hancock. 


